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October 23, 1978

Mr. William Dow

Public Interest Research Group in Michigan

590 Hollister Building

106 W. Allegan Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Lansing, Michigan 48933 TO FOIA-78-263

Dear Mr. Dow:

This is in response to your letter dated October 4, 1978 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents related
to the completion dates for Midland Units 1 and 2 and the "detailed
plant-specific analysis". Your request was received by the Office of
Administration on October 10, 1978.

Enclosed, as listed in Appendix A, are the documents subject to your

request.
Sincerely,
FoR: d. N, Fe?i%gl Director
Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration
Enclosure:
As stated
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APPENDIX A FOIA-78-263
March 27, 1978 - Summary of March 21 - 22, 1978 meeting and
site visit

March 16, 1978 - Memo from Darl Hood to Steve A. Varga, with
attached attendance list

June 9, 1978 - Site visits to Midland Nuclear Plant and Dow
Chemical facilities

June 8, 1978 - Memo from Terry L. Johnson to L.G. Hulman
May 16, 1978 - Memo from William G. Snell to L. G. Hulman

september 11, 1978 - Summary of August 31, 1978 meetiny on
project status



